
bill carey  
10/18/2022 9:11 AM 

To: lori.parlin@edcgov.us 

Lori: 

I am resigning as a committee member. 

Based on the direction of the last few meetings it appears to me that scope of review that the 
committee will be conducting will be more involved and take more time than I had initially anticipated. 

I wish them the best as they go forward. 

Bill 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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